
Representing Ontario’s Electricity Distributors

October 15, 2012

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street
Suite 2700
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Re: Review of Cost Allocation Policy for Unmetered Loads Board File No. EB-2012-0383

Dear Ms. Walli:

The EDA is interested in participating in this review of cost allocation issues for unmetered loads
such as street lights and sentinel lights because we would like to assist in addressing the long
standing issues raised by distributors and the Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO)
regarding the current cost allocation for street lighting.

The EDA would like to nominate Maurice Tucci, Director, Regulatory & Technical Policy to
participate in the Unmetered Loads Working Group (ULWG). Mr. Tucci has extensive
experience in the application of costing principles and has participated in various OEB
stakeholder reviews on generic issues. Mr. Tucci will also be able to obtain input on key issues
during the review from the EDA’s Regulatory Council and Operations Council.

The EDA would also like support the nominations of Jane Scott from Hydro Ottawa and Jamie
Gribbon from Horizon as distribution representatives on the ULWG.

Sincerely,

Teresa Sarkesian
Vice President
Policy and Government Affairs
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